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I am a gun owner. I support the attempt to limit the manufacturing, importing. offering 

for sale, and transferring ownership of "undetectable firearms." 

 

I believe most Oregonians agree that we need to protect our schools, churches, 

grocery stores, and other public places from undetectable firearms. I think we can all 

agree we need to do all we can to prevent more mass shootings. 

 

Thank you for your service to Oregonians and for considering my testimony. 


